
Stewartsville Elementary School

1138 Wildcat Road

Goodview, VA 24095

Phone - 540-890-2174 FAX- 540-890-0955

April 9, 2024

Dear SES Families,

It is that time of year again! Below you will find helpful guidelines for preparing your child for SOL

testing and a detailed testing schedule. All of the SOL assessments will be on the computer. Please help

your child do the best they can by following these guidelines:

● Students should get to bed early enough to have an appropriate amount of rest for the next day’s test.

● Students should have a wholesome breakfast each morning, either at home or at school.

● Students should arrive at school on time to avoid any issues with tests starting on time. Should a student be late

on a testing day, that student will be held in another location other than testing areas until the test session is over

and will have to do a make-up test at an alternate time.

● Parents should take note of when their child’s assessments are and notify the teacher in advance if there are any

appointments or planned absences that will impact the student’s attendance for testing.

● Most important of all, give your child a positive and encouraging send-off on the mornings of testing!

3rd 4th 5th
Reading May 1, 2024 Part I

May 2, 2024 Part II
April 29, 2024 Part I
April 30, 2024 Part II

May 7, 2024 Part I
May 8, 2024 Part II

Math April 25, 2024 Part I
April 26, 2024 Part II

May 9, 2024 Part I

May 10, 2024 Part II

May 14, 2024 Part I
May 15, 2024 Part II

VA Studies April 23, 2024

Science April 22, 2024

Thank you for your support during the 2023-2024 school year!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sage,

School Counselor/SES


